Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Morgan Johnson <mjohnson@engeo.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 10:44 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Shawn Munger

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

Jerry, thank you for the confirmation. We will proceed with grouting only

Morgan

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 10:43 AM

To: Morgan Johnson

Cc: Shawn Munger

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

Morgan,
If grouting the well is acceptable to Zone 7, we have no objection.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Morgan Johnson [mailto:mjohnson@engeo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 2:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: Shawn Munger <SMUNGER@engeo.com>

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

Jerry, Zone 7 stated that we could simply grout the wells without drilling out the casing. Is this acceptable to you?
Morgan

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 9:18 AM

To: Shawn Munger

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

You may proceed with well destructions.



Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Shawn Munger [SMUNGER@engeo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 2:16 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

Actually that was the question...we will be sending you the removal action report next week and would like to proceed
with the well destructions concurrently.

Thank You,

Shawn Munger
ENGEO Incorporated

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 11:16 AM

To: Shawn Munger

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

You can try to call me at 510-773-0352 Wednesday, December 2. | have not looked at this case in a long time so | can't
answer questions. Is there a reason that you cannot just submit the soil removal and well destruction report?

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org<mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org>

From: Shawn Munger [mailto:SMUNGER@engeo.com]<mailto:[mailto:SMUNGER@engeo.com]>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 4:39 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org<mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org>>
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918 (Jordan Ranch)

Jerry,
Would you have 5 minutes to talk tomorrow about the closure report and well destructions?
Thank You,

Shawn Munger
ENGEO Incorporated

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 9:50 AM

To: 'Ravi Nandwana (Ravi@missionvalleyhomes.com<mailto:Ravi@missionvalleyhomes.com>)'

Cc: Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Morgan Johnson; Shawn Munger; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2918



Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health's (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002918
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



